November 2, 1967

Donnelly Drilling Company
Box 433
Artesia, New Mexico

Attention: Tom Donnelly

Re: Kelly State No. 2-0,
8-18~-28, Artesia Pool

Dear Mr. Donnelly:

If you will sign and return the enclosed Form C-104, we will
be able to complete our records for the subject well. As you will
recall, we discussed this matter by telephone about a month ago
at which time you thought you might be able to come by the office
and sign the form.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONBERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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